Director’s Message
We are prioritizing the safety of students, faculty, and staff in our actions, as we continue our educational and research endeavors. To do so, the university has promptly shared information about prevention of the spread of infection with all the members of the campus community and has updated them with the latest information about COVID-19 as well as the school’s efforts and requests to everyone through the school website and portal site.


I, Mr. Avijit Nair, the Director of the school take immense pleasure and pride to present to you a report of our activities and achievements for the pastone  year 2019-20.
We have significant accomplishments

The total number of students who appeared was 26 of which 03 passed with 90% and above, 06 above 80% and 11 above 60%. The school gained cent percent results.
We congratulate these students for their excellent performance and extend warm wishes for their bright future.
hearing
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I am proud of the work that is highlighted in this report and thank the Bureau staff who have been instrumental in leading these efforts. We will continue to build on our efforts going forward to prevent consumer harm and ensure that consumers are protected. 

Sincerely,

